SPRING VALLEY NEWSLETTER

HELLO STAR STALLIONS! SEPTEMBER 8TH, 2023
Happy September Star Stallions! As we enter |N THIS NEWSLETTER

September, the focus of the month will be Hard Work and
Enthusiasm. | will be reading the book, “The Curious Garden” WELCOME MESSAGE
by the Peter Brown that focuses on the same theme. |
welcome families to have discussions at home with their IMPORTANT DATES
children about what Hard Work & Enthusiasm means to
them.

SUPPORT FOR MAUI

FALL WELCOME BACK
Pick Up and Road Safety at Spring Valley
Pick Up - We ask all guardians who are picking up their
students to wait at the front of the school and not near the STAR STALLIONS IN ACTION

MUR.
IMPORTANT DATES

Sept 18th - First Safety Drill

OFFICER REMINDERS

Road Safety - Please make sure to drive through the loop
when dropping off your children. Do not drop off your
students in the middle of our parking lot. Please use the drop
off and do not park in the handicap parking spot if you don't
have a placard.

Sept 25th - Picture Day

Sept 29th - Spirit Day

We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend!

Sincerely, October 1st - Fall Welcome

Event

Mr. Hwee

SUPPORT FOR MAUI

As you know, the island of Maui has been devastated
by the recent wildfires. The Spring Valley staff and
students wanted to find a way to support Maui
communities.

Each grade level team has chosen a family to sponsor. | :
For the next two weeks, September 11-22, each team
will be collecting cash and coins to make donations to
those families. Your child’s classroom will have a jar to
collect any money is contributed.

We would love to have as many families as possible
participate in this act of kindness. Together, the Spring
Valley community can make a difference by supporting
Maui.



https://www.millbraeschooldistrict.org/springvalley
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MESSAGE FROM THE PTA - FALL WELCOME BACK - OCT IST

Join us for a fun filled day of carnival games,
yummy food, and a chance to splash a bucket J_
of water on Principal Hwee. Lunch and
Snacks will be for sale during the entire
event. Win prizes from the 10 carnival games
available. Game tickets can be purchased at
the PTA booth. Live music performance by
VIBO music school. Bring a blanket and
umbrella and hang out on the lawn with your
family.

PLEASE RSVP HERE!

Please fill out this form to let us know what
you can help with. Also contact Andrea Salfiti
for more information: dre1401@yahoo.com
Please complete this form to express your
interest in helping.

OFFICE REMINDERS

Attendance - all students must arrive at school by 8:15 am or they are late. If a
student is late, they must come to the office to retrieve a tardy slip. If your child
is ill, please call the office ahead of time so the school can mark them
appropriately.

Parent Volunteers & Visiting Campus - We require all parent volunteers/visitors
to give 24 hour notification if they plan on coming to campus. All visitors must
sign in at the office before walking onto campus and then sign out.

There are no visitors allowed on campus before 8:05 am unless it's pre-arranged
by a staff member.

End of School - If your student is not picked up by 2:15 pm, they will be walked

down to the office. Notify the office and teacher if you will be late picking up
your child.


https://forms.gle/SR8xh4cVWAUzZSsu9
https://forms.gle/SR8xh4cVWAUzZSsu9
https://forms.gle/QM6xjJxdkhhmEnAe6
mailto:dre1401@yahoo.com
https://forms.gle/HKTBgSnLzUWhnvb88
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STAR STALLIONS IN ACTION

Below are some of our Star Stallions in action around campus. Take a look!




